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Places are limited. 
Please register 
early to avoid 

disappointment.

As part of European Week for Safety and Health at 
Work, the Health and Safety Authority in partnership 
with SIPTU are holding seminars in Dublin on 21st 
October and in Galway on 23rd October. The theme, 
“Working Together for Risk Prevention”, will have a 
particular focus on the important role of Safety 
Representatives.

The seminars will focus on encouraging managers, 
workers and other stakeholders to join forces to 
improve safety and health. Creating a healthy and 
safe workplace is not solely the responsibility of 
management. There is a big incentive for employees 
to improve occupational safety and health as they are 
often the ones who suffer most from any failing.  

Attend this FREE seminar and hear from SIPTU 
representatives on the role and functions of the 
Safety Representative and the benefits of the Safety 
Representative network.  Speakers will also include the 
ex-Safety Representative of Tara Mines and a HSA field 
inspector who will outline a typical inspection process.

Seminar 1: Monday October 21st – Dublin
Venue: Communications Workers Union, William Norton 
House, 575-577 North Circular Road

Seminar 2: Wednesday October 23rd - Galway
Venue: Connacht Hotel, Dublin Road, Galway City

Agenda:
10:30am Registration & Tea/Coffee

11:00am Sylvester Cronin, SIPTU

11:30am Gerry McCormack, SIPTU Divisional Head   

 – Manufacturing

12:00pm Tom Kelly, Ex Safety Representative, Tara Mines

12:30pm HSA Field Inspector

1:00pm Finish (light lunch will be served)

Who should attend? 
This seminar is designed for Safety Representatives

How to register: 
Phone Tina Smith of SIPTU on (01) 858 6440 or email 
tsmith@siptu.ie




